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The Register were extremely lucky to be the custodian of Jack Goff’s BTCC MG 6 GT for the 
MG Live! Weekend. This took a huge amount of negotiating and logistics to organise with MG 

Motor, 888 Race Engineering and Jack Goff Racing being extremely generous with time, 
transport and trust to let us have this state of the art current race car at the show. This 

demonstrates the increasing excellent relationships being nurtured between the Register, Car 
Club, MG Motor and BTCC teams. 

 

Jack Goff himself arrived in his MG3 on Saturday to spend all day at MG Live! Visiting some 
old friends in the racing paddock, giving talks on the MG Motor stand and kindly signing 

autographs and having photos taken on our stand for donations to our Charity Prostate 
Cancer UK. His team were kind enough to let us have our Register sticker on Jack’s car for 

the rest of the season, so look out for it flying around the BTCC race tracks! 
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The Register sales went well over the weekend, and through the raffle and money raised from 
Jack’s appearance, we have put £140 plus gift aid into the Prostate Cancer UK fundraising 

page. So far we have raised £290 of our £500 target for the year. Please feel free to donate 
at: www.justgiving.com/MG635Register/ 

There was a great turn out in the Register parking areas, with over 50 cars on each day and a 
real great mix of colours and styles, particularly of the MG3s and some new MG6s. It was 

great to see members, both old and new over the weekend. We have had a huge response to 
the formal register, which is coming along nicely. We still need to make sure that as many 

vehicles as possible are recorded, so if you haven’t yet registered your vehicle, please do get 
in touch with Barry Faiers mgmotor@nicbar.plus.com. 

 

 

Elsewhere in the event, Russ Swift did his things in the MG3, the MG3 Trophy concept was on 
track for the circuit tours, MG3 Sprint and MG6 were at Stowe circuit for the sprint sessions 

and the Facelift 6 was being shown off on the MG Motor stand. 
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Once again MG Live! Was well attended by 6 and 3 owners, which shows the increased 
number of owners and vehicles registered and the growing popularity of the continuation of 
the MG marque. There were two entrants in Pride of ownership class M this year and we hope 

to increase that next year at MG Live! 2016, so please put yourselves forward next time. 

 



With future events in mind, keep an eye out for the Silverstone BTCC offer where we will 
have our next big gathering over the weekend of 26th and 27th September. 

Planning ahead, our AGM will take place at 3pm on Saturday 5th December at the MG Sales 

Centre and our Christmas meal at The Guild in Bromsgrove. Check out the Facebook events 
page for details: www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register/events/ 
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